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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 14 November 1986

EXTENSION OF ITV CONTRACTS

The Prime Minister has seen the Home
Secretary's minute of 12 November proposing
that the limitation on new ITV contracts should
be extended to three years rather than the
two originally proposed. The Prime Minister
is content, subject to the views of colleagues.

I am sending a copy of this letter to
Joan MacNaughton (Lord President's office),
Tony Kuczys (HM Treasury), Colin Williams
(Welsh Office), Andrew Lansley (Office of
the Chancellor of the Duchy of Lancaster),
Michael Gilbertson (Department of Trade and
Industry), Murdo Maclean (Chief Whip's office)
and Trevor Woolley (Cabinet Office).

(DAVID NORGROVE)

Stephen Boys Smith, Esq.,
Home Office.
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